TAMPA JUNIOR COLLEGE BULLETIN -February 10, 1933

SOCIAL COMMITTEE PLANS DANCE.

The social committee is planning a semi-formal invitation dance to be held at Villa del Rio, Saturday, February 18, from 8:30 to 12:30 P.M.

According to Martha Cowart, chairman of the committee, it will be necessary to charge an admission of about 10cts. to cover expenses. Tickets may be bought from Martha Cowart, Billy Gillen, Carmen Cosio, Mary Litschgi and Louise Leonard, who comprise the social committee.

13 NEW STUDENTS REGISTER THIS SEMESTER.

Thirteen new students have registered at the Tampa Junior College this semester. They are:

Blanche Ellis Mount Verde, Florida Plymouth, Ohio Neil Gebert Ruth Kickliter Hillsborough High School Plant High School Alice Dean Mabry William Marbourg Hillsborough High School Sam Nuccio 11 Marvin Nelms Carmen Romano Holy Names Academy Hillsborough High School Abe Rosenfarb Torino Scaglione 11 11 11 Margaret Williams 11 11 11 Rickey Zabaldo 11 Charles Roudabush

Three of the students, Ruth Kickliter, Alice Dean Mabry, and Torino Scaglione are entering Freshman A classes, while the others are taking up college work for the first time.

NEW HISTORY INSTRUCTOR APPOINTED.

Miss Dorothy Morrill, a graduate of the University of Michigan, has been appointed instructor of History 100, Medieval History of Europe.